
YOUR VOICE IS NEEDED 

106 COMING STATE PERMIT APPLICATION 

Submit comments online by Monday, August 25! 

https://tinyurl.com/mvxsu45b 

As part of this project, the College of Charleston is currently seeking a Coastal Zone 

Consistency permit from the state Department of Environmental Services that will 

enable it to proceed with demolition, archaeological excavation, and initial 

piledriving. Moving ahead with any of this work without detailed plans for the 

demolition, excavation, and relocation of any burials poses a significant risk to this 

historic site and the irreplaceable cultural resources it contains. 

Through the Bureau of Coastal Management’s Coastal Zone Consistency (CZC) 

Certification program, the public has the opportunity to engage.  

 

If 20 people request a public hearing, the community will have the opportunity to 
weigh in! 

 
Submit your comments and request a public hearing  

before the August 25 deadline! 

 

https://tinyurl.com/mvxsu45b

